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Agenda

Mearns Primary Parent Council (MPPC)

30th May 2013

	Meeting of
	Mearns Primary Parent Council 

	Held on
	30th May 2013

	Parent Council membership:
	Ann Macbeth (HT)

Linda Clarkson (DHT)
Karen Cumming (DHT)
Mark McFadyen (Chair)

Iain Clark (Vice Chair)
Valerie Chisholm (Minutes Clerk)
Cheryl Blair
Hanna Minhas
Karen Brennan

John Brennan
Lesley Jamieson
Lorraine Hamill
John Sheridan

Sumera Mahmood

Heather Inglis

Angela Thomson

Andrew McSherry

Richard Laidlaw

Carol Heaton



	Item 
	
	

	1
	Welcome and Introduction
	MMcF

	2
	Minutes and actions of previous Meeting
	MMcF

	3
	Correspondence (if any)
	All

	4
	Head Teacher’s Report
	AM

	5
	New Business
	All

	6
	Any Other Business (AOB)
	All


Supplement for Section 5 – submitted direct from Parent Forum:

	General Questions
	New Business – Questions from parents
	

	Q: 
	Q: 
	

	Q: 
	Q: 
	

	
	
	


[image: image2.wmf]
Actions from prior meetings

	No.
	Action
	Who
	When

	26.11.12.1
	School Website:

· Add to minutes of prior meetings to the school website

· Confirm that broken links are updated. 
	KC
	Complete

	26.11.12.2
	Minutes to be circulated of the prior meeting from 2nd October once received


	JB
	Complete

	26.11.12.3
	A form has been received which is to be completed with details of all the current members of the PC.  MMcF and VC to complete with PC.
	MMcF / VC

	March 2013

	26.11.12.4
	John Brennan, the outgoing PC Chair, will forward the 2011/12 Annual Report as soon as possible.


	JB
Almost complete
	Feb 2013

	26.11.12.5
	JB to email PC Chairs minutes.

MMcF to put on Agenda for next meeting


	JB
	Complete

	26.11.12.6
	Recruitment and Selection Training Course 

Each Parent Council should have three members who have completed this course during this timescale and are available during the day to sit on a panel.  MMcF / VC and LH have completed the training and are all now up to date.
	MMcF / LH / VC
	Complete

	26.11.12.7
	Coding Computer Programming Club

IM and CS would like to set this up before end of term and see if it’s popular.   Need to confirm both are CVG checked.


	MMcF to raise with CS and IM
	Feb 2013

	26.11.12.8
	Pre Briefing for Parents Evening

The possibility of moving the date of the issue of School Reports and having Parents Night after it is issued was discussed.  This may be possible, but not for the 2012/13 term.  To be kept as a live action for 2013/14 term – needs preparation
	MMcF 

	April 2013

	26.11.12.9
	Paperless communication

This would be a big undertaking to contact everyone to see if they wished to receive paper copies.  It was suggested that it could be phased in starting with new P1s.  Mark will bring this up at the next Parent Council Chairs meeting to see how this is done at other schools.


	MMcF
	May 2013

	20.02.13.1
	Updates to be provided to Parent Forum on Head Teacher selection and outcome, once and if known
	AM/MMcF
	Propose to close

	20.02.13.2
	
	
	

	20.02.13.3
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Minutes of Meeting

	Meeting of
	Mearns Primary Parent Council 

	Held on
	30th May 2013

	Present
	Mark McFadyen (Chair), Iain Clark (Vice Chair), Valerie Chisholm (Minutes Clerk), Ann Macbeth (HT) Linda Clarkson (DHT), Cheryl Blair, Lorraine Hamill, Councillor McAlpine, Catherine Dillon Ruddy
Apologies: Karen Cumming (DHT), John Brennan, Karen Brennan, Angela Thomson

	Item Discussed
	
	

	Welcome and Introduction.
	Mark McFadyen (Chair) welcomed everyone to the meeting. 
	

	Minutes of Previous Meeting
	Mark reviewed the minutes of the previous meeting and actions still outstanding.
Computer Club – This will start next term after CVG checks completed. 

Pre-briefing before Parent/Teacher Interviews – a small report could be issued with an overview of work perhaps in a grid style. This can be discussed with Catherine Dillon Ruddy who will be Head Teacher from August. 
Going paperless – ask parents via a tick box on the Annual Data Form.
The minutes were approved.

	Karen Cumming to add to school website and Valerie Chisholm to add to folder in school office.

	Correspondence 
	East Renfrewshire Council Local Improvement Plan has been received.  Mark will email and summarise on school website.

	      MMcF


	New Business
	None
	

	Head Teacher’s Report
	To follow

	

	Any other business
	Cheryl Blair raised concerns about some issues in P2 in her child’s class.  It was confirmed by Mrs Macbeth that she was dealing with this. Cheryl also asked about a path she had been told about behind the building which leads out of the school. Mrs Macbeth assured her this was not true.
Councillor McAlpine replied to some of the issues raised at the last meeting.
Parking – Traffic Wardens now fitted with body cameras due to the amount of grief and abuse being received. School Wardens and Campus Police also in place.  More yellow lines may be required but this is a long process and can take up to 6 months.

Future Housing – 30 houses going ahead on Ayr Road. Housing at Greenlaw is ongoing.  Regarding the issue of impact on facilities, he confirmed that a capacity analysis is done and a report to make sure schools can cope. All health service issues etc are agreed before any housing goes ahead. 

Mark introduced and welcomed Catherine Dillon Ruddy (new Head Teacher from August) who had joined the meeting.

The date for the AGM was agreed as Wednesday 18th September 2013.

Mark closed the meeting with a note of thanks to Mrs Macbeth, who is retiring, for all her hard work and dedication to the school and a small gift was presented. 


	

	Date of next meeting
	The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 18th September 2013 (AGM).

Meeting Dates
Monday, 26 November 2012

Wednesday, 20 February 2013

Thursday, 18 April 2013

Thursday, 30 May 2013 
AGM Wednesday, 18th September 2013


	


Signed as an accurate copy of the approved 

Name
…………………………………………...

Signature 
……………………………………………

Position
……………………………………………

Date

……………………………………………
